
Welcome Back for 2021! 

  
 
 
Our Admin Team is BACK in the studio and excited for all we have to come in 2021! If you got in touch 
with our team over the holiday break please give us a few days to respond as we work to get on top of all 
your emails. Admin will be working Monday – Friday for the remainder of January so will be available to 
contact with any queries in the lead up to the new term.  
 
 
Term 1 Class Confirmations 
Term 1 class confirmations for 2021 have been sent out in the form of your Term 1 invoice. Please make 
sure you have read your invoice thoroughly to ensure you are happy with your class enrolments and get in 
touch with admin if you wish to make any changes. Payments for Term 1 are due on or before your first 
class of Term 1. Payment Plan options are available, please get in touch with our team for more details. 
  
 
ETC Online Membership Portal 
Our Membership Portal for 2021 as been updated and is ready for you to access. Keep up to date on all 
things Dance etc throughout the year by heading over to the Dance etc Website and logging into your 
exclusive members account. The password to access this portal for all members is etc21 (you no longer 
need to use your personal account details!). 
  
 
JANUARY SCHOOL HOLIDAY SERIES 
We are excited to be offering a jam packed School Holiday Program including: 

• Summer Dance Camp (including dance classes, craft, acting and mindfulness workshops and 
movie time!) 

• Cupcakes Workshops (including dance classes, craft, acro and movie time!) 
• Acro Open Mats (for Current acro students to maintain their skills) 
• Acro Assessments (for NEW Acro students to determine their correct level) 
• Acro Private Sessions (for some one on one acro tuition) 
• Dance Workshops (In a range of styles and age groups with all your favourite Dance etc Teachers) 

Please see the attached Info Pack for details on dates, times and prices. Please email admin to book in! 
  
 
STARZ DANCE IN 2021 
We are so excited to be growing our STARZ Program in 2021 and can now officially announce we will be 
moving our STARZ classes to the Vasto Hall in Balcatta (just down the road!) which will offer us a space 
4x larger than studio 2 plus has it’s own stage for us to utilise! This will allow has to continue to expand 
this incredible program and give us the option for more social events and activities throughout the year. If 
you would like to make a donation to help support this program and allow us to run FREE of charge for all 
students please get in touch, every little bit helps us continue to run this Program. Current STARZ students 
keep your eye out in your inbox for more details to come regarding these exciting changes! 
  
 
CLASS TEACHERS IN 2021 
We know everyone is always super keen to find out which teachers they will have in 2021 and we look 
forward to announcing them to you very soon. While we are still finalising a few small details for our 
Recreational classes we are excited to able to announce our Company Team Teachers for this year; Miss 
Kate, Miss Tina, Miss Laura, Mr J and Miss Lamb! Miss Lamb will be taking over our Hip Hop company 
crews and Mr J will be taking our Tap troupe. For those of you who are wondering where Ramon has gone 
we can give you a sneaky heads up, he is still a permanent fixture at Dance etc, and will be taking over 
Monday Hip Hop in 2021! We look forward to sharing all class teachers with you soon. 
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